¥, Email ID : stpaul_pali@yahoo.com e . Date: 01/10/2024 « - .

NOTICE

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

In continuation to the school circular dated 30/09/2024 regarding Parent Teacher
Association and subsequently formation of School Level Fee Committee (SLEC), all the
.parents are hereby intimated that the selection of five parents as the members of School
Level Fee Committee {SLFC) from the eligible members-of the parents and teachers will
be done by the-lottery in case there are excessive numbers of entries. '
‘Therefore all the parents and teachers who paid the membership fee for the Registered: -
Parent Teacher Association for academic session 2024-25 and nominated themselves to.
be the members of School Level Fee Committee (SLFC) are intimated that :-- . = - .
» Registration Fee for P.T.A. membership should be paid at school office ‘during -
school working hours from 09.00 am to 12.00 noon from 01% October to

08™ October 2024 along with the nominations of School Level Fee Committee - .

(SLFC).
» In case there are excessive numbers of entries, the final selection of five parants
will be done by the lottery. |
» The lottery will be drawn on 09" Gctober 2024 (Wednesday) at 09.30 ami in. the-'"'
school campus. - -
All the nominated parents are. requested to come to the school on 09“‘ October 2024
(Wednesday) at 09.30 am for the lottery. The final reminder will be given to- the
nominated parents on 08" Cctober 2024 afternoon by the school office. e X
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